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        1st May 2014  

Dear Parents, 

 

Before School Clubs 

If your child has signed up for one of our before-school clubs, please ensure 

that they arrive in their PE kit by 07.55 a.m. and enter by the side gate. 

 

After-School Lacrosse – Years 4-6 

We do still have a few spaces available for this club at 3.20pm on a Thursday.  

If your child would like to take part, please fill in the attached form and 

return to the school office. 

 

Class 2 

Please put Friday 6th June in your diary for their “Big Wild Sleepover”.  More 

details will be available nearer the time. 

 

Money Pockets 

We do have a small stock of money pockets in the office at a cost of £1.00 

per 20.  Please send £1.00 into the office if you would like to purchase some. 

 

Paul Cookson’s Visit 

As you may know, Paul Cookson is visiting us on Tuesday 6th May and will bring 

with him some of his poetry books for children to purchase and have signed.  

We believe the books to cost around £5.00 so please send your child with 

some money in a named envelope. 

 

Violin Assembly 

We would like to thank our violinists for the assembly this morning and 

Mrs Franklin for her continued support of our school and pupils. 

 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 


